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Postcode 6026 
Subject: Submission, Sub heading Prevention and Early Intervention 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
                              It has come to my attention that the federal government plans to conduct of voluntary survey of up to 1.25 Million children aged between the ages of zero (new Borns) to 3 years olds. 
This is under the guise of Prevention and Early intervention. 
I have read parts of the questioner which seems very similar to that which is given to Parents and Teachers when deciding if a child may have what psychiatrists have labeled ADD and ADHD in some circumstances making them ineligible to attend school unless they are on some sort of Plan !   
I am totally against ANYTHING that may lead to the systematic medicating of any child for this or anything related to, as YOU say Prevention and Early Intervention based simply on a questionnaire that the child cannot answer themselves least of all have an understanding of what has been agreed to on their behalf that may affect them for the rest of Their Lives ! 
Kind Regards 
Michael Watson 
20/1/2020 
